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Dear Sir / Madam 

I am contacting you to express my grave concerns regarding the local development plans, 
paiiicularly for south WaiTington. The amount of greenbelt that is to be destrnyed for these 
plans is utterly unacceptable, especially considering the WHO's damning claim that 
W atTington is one of the most polluted towns in Europe. 

Having looked at the plans and attended several presentations it is cleai· that the proposed 
transpo1i plans cannot hope to cope with the enonnous increase in the volume of traffic 
which will be added to the roads in south W atTington. 
With the announced closure of Fiddlers feny power station a complete re-thing on the 
development plans must happen. The towns housing needs can be delivered on brown field 
site without the destruction of essential greenbelt. 

The ti·anspo1i, housing and Six56 development plans are completely unsound and 
unsuitable for the town especially south W atTington. 

Regai·ds 

Vivienne Horlock 




